
Postsecondary Fees and Budgeting; HB 2542

HB 2542 amends statutes for fees collected by the Kansas Board of Regents (KBOR) 
and performance-based budgeting requirements.

Fees Collected by KBOR

The bill removes the June 30, 2018, sunset on a statute authorizing KBOR to fix, charge, 
and collect fees for state institutions and institutions domiciled or having their principal place of 
business outside the state of Kansas. The bill also removes fees concerning program 
modifications, on-site branch campus reviews, representative  registration  renewals, and 
changes in institution profiles. The bill adds “up to” before the percentage of gross tuition 
allowed to be charged for renewal fees.

Performance-based Budgeting Requirements

The bill also exempts postsecondary educational institutions that have implemented a 
performance agreement with KBOR from the performance-based budgeting requirements.
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